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9. VOTE OF THANKS 
 
 The Chairman extended a vote of thanks to Councillors and staff for their support during the current 

Council term.  Councillor Carole Evans responded on behalf of the Committee and the Principal 
Adviser on behalf of the staff. 

 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


